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Choose Your Ride;  
Don't Let a Good Time End a Lifetime 

A new public service announcement is posted on the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office social media 
networks in preparation for New Year’s Eve weekend. The FCSO will have increased DUI enforcement 
countywide through New Year’s Day. The FCSO Sheriff-Taxi car will also be stationed at various 
locations to remind the community to arrange for a sober driver or taxi if you will be drinking alcohol. 

 
 

“Choose a safe ride home if you’re celebrating this weekend,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “A taxi or an 
Uber is much cheaper than a one way ride to the Green Roof Inn by a Deputy Sheriff.”  

Visit the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office Facebook page today to view our New Year’s Eve message. 
https://www.facebook.com/flaglercounty.sheriffsoffice/  or our website at www.Flaglersheriff.com. 
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